
East Bridgford St Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 
 

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ 

                Mrs Gilbey 

Subject: Maths Date: 14/9/18 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

The children have worked really hard this week. We have been very 
impressed with how well they have settled into the routines of our class. 
We enjoyed a visit from a theatre company on Thursday morning. The theme 
was all about energy and how we can save electricity by remembering to turn 
things off when we are not using them. It was a very energetic hour!  
We have started work on place value and shape in maths as well as 
practising ways of learning times tables to support our weekly tests. In English 
we have looked at the story of the Creation which is also our RE topic.  In 
History we have begun our work on the Romans and we have started our 
Science topic by looking at carnivores, omnivores and herbivores which is 
part of the healthy eating unit of study. 
We have sent an information booklet home with your child today, outlining the 
curriculum this year for Lower Key Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4). Further 
information and copies of the weekly newsletter can also be found on the 
class 3 page of the school website. We will also add photographs on here as 
the year progresses. 
 
Homework this week supports the place value  work that we have been 
doing in class. We would like your child to complete the sheet attached 
to this letter.  
May we remind you that times table tests take place every Wednesday 
morning. We were delighted that every child remembered their book this 
week! 
Please make sure that your child has their indoor P.E. kit in school for 
fitness P.E. every Friday morning with Gordon Fearn. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 

 To be returned by 21/9/18 

 
 
• Thank you for helping your child with their work. 
• Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 



• If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do 
this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response. 

• Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, we are always willing to 
discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All we ask is that you 
make an appointment. 
 


